And the Word became flesh and dwelt among us,
and we beheld His glory, the glory as of the only
begotten of the Father, full of grace and truth. 1

John 1: 14

Dear Cedar Brook Parents, Teachers,
and Students,

As the year draws to a close, thank
you to each of you for being an
integral part of the Cedar Brook
community.

Parents and guardians, the support
and dedication to your children's
education have been invaluable.

Teachers, your passion and
commitment to nurturing young
minds are exemplary. Your dedication
to fostering a dynamic learning
environment is the backbone of-.
Cedar Brook. 4

Students, your enthusiasm and
resilience fuel our collective
achievements. Your thirst for learning
enriches our educational endeavors.

As we embrace the holiday season,
let us cherish the moments with
loved ones. May this time bring
warmth, happiness, and renewed
vigor for the upcoming year.

May we have a joyful holiday season
and a prosperous New Year. Thank
you for your unwavering support in
making Cedar Brook a school of
growth, learning, and community.




PERSPECTIVES

The Christmas program, on
December 9, 2023 told the Birth of
Jesus from the point of view of the
different characters in the story.

CURRICULUM FAIR

On December 18, 2023, Cedar Brook
hosted a Curriculum Fair. Each
classroom selected a subject to
highlight, and created models to

display their understanding. Although
the fair was short-lived because of a

power outage, each classroom
demonstrated its learning for the
other classrooms.

School Resumes
2nd Quarter Ends
3rd Quarter Begins

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - No School

Movie Night
MAP Growth Testing




